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RECALL SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Future Motion has announced a voluntary safety recall of 
the front footpad for the Onewheel GT.  

 
The footpad can fail to disengage after the rider has dismounted 
while the board is in motion and the Onewheel can unexpectedly 

continue to operate, posing an injury hazard to bystanders. 
 

Consumers can contact Future Motion to determine whether their 
footpad is included in this recall and receive a free replacement 

front footpad, including free shipping and installation instructions. 
Visit https://recall.onewheel.com or call 800-283-7943 from 10 a.m. 

to 4 p.m. PT, Monday through Friday. 
 

Consumers should stop using the GT with recalled footpads until 
they have installed the replacement footpads.  

 
No other Onewheel Footpads are subject to this recall.  

 

 
  
 

This recall is being conducted voluntarily by Future Motion in cooperation with the U.S. 
Consumer Product Safety Commission.  

https://recall.onewheel.com/

